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Daniel and Michelle Jones

“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9

Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico

March 27, 2020 – Seizing Opportunities To Serve
Dear Praying Friends,

We thank you for your patience in our letters. This should have

gone out in February! We have been very busy, and since our last

letter to you, we have seized many opportunities to serve and be

a witness for our Lord.

We seized the opportunity to be a special witness for our Lord

during special days such as Christmas in December (top right

picture – with Melissa Houston Directing the Choir) and our

Annual Couples Banquet in February (2nd picture from the top).

We seized the opportunity to disciple 24 people (4 not pictured

here, 3rd from the top). We have another group finishing in

April!

We seized the opportunity to go witness for our Lord, and we

had a record 38 go out for soul-winning in February! One group

pictured 2nd from the bottom). Nine were wone to the Lord since

our last letter to you! Michelle and I were witnesses during her

stay in the hospital, and we won two to the Lord!

(More on her health in the Institute letter).

Our people seized the opportunity to not only go to church but

in bringing others with them! In our last picture at the bottom of

the page, there is a packed house. We averaged in attendance 101

for the months of December through February!

During this Coronavirus crisis, we are also seizing the

opportunities God gives us to witness for Him. We will give more

details of this in our next letter in April.

Prayer requests: God’s guidance - in buying property, in growing

where we are, in wining souls, during these trying times.

In Him,

Daniel and Michelle Jones

Received Nov. & Dec., 2019 and Jan of 2020

$____________________________________

Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias!

Going and Giving for the Gain of the Gospel


